
 

 

This bill is intended to circumvent federal protections for the lawful commerce of firearms and opens 

the floodgates to a barrage of frivolous lawsuits seeking the force firearms manufacturers and dealers 

out of business by holding firearms manufacturers for the unlawful acts of criminals. 

This statement resides in the bill: 

A PARTY SEEKING RELIEF UNDER THIS SECTION IS NOT REQUIRED TO PROVE THAT A FIREARM INDUSTRY 

MEMBER ACTED WITH THE INTENT TO VIOLATE THIS SUBTITLE. 

So there is no burden of proof, and the firearm industry member is automatically guilty?  This is 

unconstitutional. 

What's next, will there be similar bills for knife and baseball bat manufacturers?  That's the wrong path.  

Criminals kill people.  Inanimate objects do not.  

 

Please oppose HB0947 


